From: I

Sent: 29 January 2021 14:16
To: Planning; johnathan.mcclue@camden.gov.uk
Subject: 2021/0025/p

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

| wish to object to this resubmission of ELs 100 Avenue Road development.

Camden was quite correct to reject this monstrosity. That it was approved on appeal was solely
because of its social housing.

As they are now completely removing social / affordable housing component, that "excuse" is no
longer valid.

This blot on the landscape should be refused.
Thank you
A M Fox

15 Makepeace Ave N6 6EL



